To whom it may concern, It is with great concern that | vehemently oppose the bill which would put private schools under the
umbrella of more government control. We have our children in a private school for a reason. 2020 was a great example of what our
school could accomplish which public schools couldn’t. This bill will end all freedoms for private schools and will turn them into
expensive public schools. Essentially, this bill is seeking to eliminate private schools. Please do not pass this bill or you will force
thousands of us to either homeschool or leave this beautiful state. Thank you for taking this into consideration. Sincerely, Susanne
Suranyi



